Glassboro Public Schools

560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard Glassboro, New Jersey 08028

www.glassboroschools.us

Phone: 856-652-2700 Fax: 856-881-0884

Danielle M. Sochor Director of Curriculum and Personnel



Walter S. Pudelko III, CPA Business Administrator

Mark J. Silverstein, MBA, Ed.D Superintendent of Schools

July 9, 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please be advised the Glassboro Public School District provides a General Education Preschool Inclusive Class for all three year old students who reside in Glassboro.

Due to increasing enrollments in our three year old program, all General Education students will be based on a lottery selection for the 2014-2015 school year. Enrollment will include preschoolers with disabilities along with typically developing children, in order to provide public school opportunities to the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act. Choosing students with selection by annual lottery will ensure that all children will have comparable access to this program.

The lottery will be held on Monday August 4, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. at the Beach Administration Building. All parents are welcome to attend the Lottery Selection. Please be advised all applicants will be notified in writing if his/her child was accepted into the program for the 2014-2015 school year. This will provide an opportunity for parents to seek alternative placements if not selected through the Glassboro lottery.

The Glassboro School District would like to thank you in advance for your continued support. If you have any questions please contact Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum and Personnel, at dsochor@glassboroschools.us or at (856) 652-2700 ext. 76201 or Mr. Aaron Edwards, Principal of the J. Harvey Rodgers School, at aedwards@glassboroschools.us or (856) 652-2700 ext. 75401.

Sincerely,

Danielle M. Sochor

Director of Curriculum and Personnel